
FS expresses sorrow over passing of Mr
Paul Chow

     The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, today (June 2) expressed deep
sorrow over the passing of Mr Paul Chow.
 
     "Mr Chow served as the Chief Executive of the Stock Exchange of Hong
Kong as well as the Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited, and was the
Chairman of the Board of Directors of Hong Kong Cyberport Management Company
Limited. He had made substantial contributions to the development of
financial services and innovation and technology in Hong Kong. Mr Chow was
sincere and warm-hearted, and devoted himself to serving the community,
having served in various professional and advisory bodies, courts/councils of
universities and charitable organisations. Mr Chow was awarded a Gold
Bauhinia Star in 2010 by the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
Government.
 
     "I express sorrow over the passing of Mr Chow, and would like to extend
my deepest condolences to his family," Mr Chan said.
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